BUILDING AMERICA'
Union Pacific Corporation Declares First Quarter 2024 Dividend

February 8, 2024

The Board of Directors of Union Pacific Corporation (NYSE: UNP) has declared a quarterly dividend of $1.30 per share on the company’s common
stock, payable Mar. 29, 2024, to shareholders of record Feb. 29, 2024.

Union Pacific has paid dividends on its common stock for 125 consecutive years.
About Union Pacific

Union Pacific (NYSE: UNP) delivers the goods families and businesses use every day with safe, reliable and efficient service. Operating in 23 western
states, the company connects its customers and communities to the global economy. Trains are the most environmentally responsible way to move
freight, helping Union Pacific protect future generations. More information about Union Pacific is available at www.up.com.

Union Pacific Investor Contact: Brad Stock at 402-544-4227 or bkstock@up.com

& WWW.Up.com
o www.facebook.com/unionpacific
o www.twitter.com/unionpacific

The statements and information contained in the news releases provided by Union Pacific speak only as of the date issued. Such information by its
nature may become outdated, and investors should not assume that the statements and information contained in Union Pacific's news releases
remain current after the date issued. Union Pacific makes no commitment, and disclaims any duty, to update any of this information.
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